
March 24, 2022 

To: The Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

From: Hash Utilities ie: Citra Highlands Water System, LLC. 
PO Box4 
Inglis, FL 34449 

Certificate No. 679-W - Citra Highlands Water System, LLC. 

Filed by; 
Marshall Hash 
PO Box 4 
Inglis, FL 34449 
352-613-0103 
marshall@hash.com 

FILED 3/24/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 02068-2022 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

Ref: Docket No. 20220040-WU - Request for acknowledgment of name changes 
on Water Certificate No. 679-W in Marion County from Citra Highlands 
Water System, LLC to Hash Utilities, LLC. 

1 Pages Following 

Page 1 - Statement mailing of approved notices to customers 

Thank you, 

s/~ 

Marshall T. Hash 



 

March 24, 2022 
  
 
 
 
To: The Office of Commission Clerk 

Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

 
 
 
To whom it may concern,  
 
I have sent the approved name change customer notice to the customers of the 
Citra Highlands Water System on 3/10/2022 
 
 

 
Marshall Hash 
Hash Utilities 
 
 
 
 
Docket No. 20220040-WU - Request for acknowledgment of name changes on 
Water Certificate No. 679-W in Marion County from Citra Highlands Water System, 
LLC to Hash Utilities, LLC. 

  




